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An amazing time was had by all this week as the Early Years 
shared their achievements through their assemblies, sports 
day and picnic.  I was so proud to watch how far our youngest 
children have come; they performed confidently and with 
huge smiles on their faces.  Thank you to our Early Years 
team who are so committed to the welfare and education of 
our children. It was lovely to welcome so many parents to 
the event; thank you for joining in with the warm up, 
clapping and cheering!   
Our Summer Fayre was a lovely opportunity for the 
Wheatcroft Community to come together.  Whilst talking 
with the Mayor, she was so impressed by the welcome she 
received from our children and was very complimentary 
about our school.  Thank you so much to the PTFA team for 
working so hard to bring together a brilliant event.  We look 
forward to sharing next year’s activities with you soon!  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and look forward to 
welcoming you into school for our range of events 
throughout the last 3 weeks of term.  
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What did you most enjoy about the Year 6 
residential or week in school? 
 
Maison: I loved kayaking because I enjoyed 
splashing the teachers. 
 
Josh: Reaching the top of the rock climbing wall - I 
was really proud of this! 
 
Ollie: I enjoyed water sports because I had never 
done kayaking and canoeing before.  
 
Isla: Playing the game 'Among Us' in the caves. 
 
Ghassan: I enjoyed going up to the forest school 
and lighting a campfire! 
 
Max: I enjoyed all of it and spending time with my 
friends.  
 
Jake: When I hit a bullseye in archery! 
 
Eddie:  When we played a chess tournament. 
 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                Foundation     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Pupil voice – Class 6 
 

Team Points  

 833 849 856    753  

     

 

 

R1: Margot L   R2: Alfie C   Y1: Yuaana S-K    Y1/2: Imogen W   Y2: Ella W   Y3: George H   Y3/4: Noel Z 

Y4: Eve R   Y5: Isaac M    Y5/6: Zara-Annabella W   Y6: Isla C 

 

PTFA 

The PTFA would like to say a HUGE thank you to 

everyone who came and supported the Summer Fayre 

last Sunday. They have a raised an enormous 

£3,476.00  

Thank you also, to everyone who helped to 

run/supervise stalls and set up/break down on the 

day, and for all of your donations. 

Click here for the link to the term dates 

Term Dates 

 

https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/news-dates/term-dates/

